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Community involvement
Ukrainian students at NDSU raise over $15,000 for front lines of ukraine

The fundraiser, put on by NDSU students from Ukraine, raised enough money to provide gear, medical 
supplies, and two medical vehicles for the front line efforts in Ukraine.

To learn more, check out the article by Inforum:

https://www.inforum.com/news/fargo/ukrainian-students-at-ndsu-raise-over-15-000-for-front-lines-of-
ukraine



Upcoming

Renaissance book return and hold shelf moved

The NDSU Libraries book return and hold shelf have moved to the James Falck Library (Renaissance Hall 
124). You will need to use your ID card to access the space. If your card does not work, please let me know at 
lisa.eggebraaten@ndsu.edu.

The hold shelf was previously in the admin office and the book return was by the east entrance.

arch 471 midrise capstone projects on display
renaissance hall 5th floor

it’s that time of year when our 4th year Architecture 
students display their semester long efforts on their 
capstone project!

Now a midrise project, these students traveled to 
Washington DC earlier in the semester to gain a feel 
for the city, their site, and the area itself to better 
inform their designs.

Now their projects are on display for everyone on the 
5th floor!

Be sure to check them out!



Opportunities
Arch Internship Opportunity
Due December 31, 2022

Looking for an internship? Great because JLG is looking for architectural interns for the summer of 2023.

Accepting applications November 1, 2022

Application deadline December 31, 2022

Submit your resume and portfolio online at JLGarchitects.com/careers

Or scan the QR code to apply.

2023 nD Human rights Arts submissions
due december 18, 2022

The North Dakota Human Rights Arts Festival is a juried and curated traveling exhibition featuring 2D, 3D, 
performance artists, writers, and experimental filmmakers and animators who have work relating to human 
rights, civil rights, or social justice issues. In 2023, the arts festival will open in January and travel throughout 
North Dakota through November.

Submission to the North Dakota Human Rights Arts Festival is free and open to the public.

To be considered, SUBMISSIONS ARE DUE BY MIDNIGHT, DECEMBER 18th Submit here:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfiF6jQiEEYt_FU14hXiwKe_RIqx8tOEoRQwoN1p6eMtgCJHA/
viewform.
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LOST & FOUND
RENAISSANCE HALL OFFICE

Missing a few things? Be sure to check the Renaissance Hall Office 
to see if any of your missing belongings have been found around the 
building. There are already a number of things in the Lost & Found 
collection, so if any of these are yours, stop by to claim them!

REMINDERS


